July 18, 2022



Mike Willis and David Hinners United States Deputy Sheriff's Association 2233 S. West St. Ct. Wichita, KS 67213

Dear Mr. Willis and Mr. Hinners,

On behalf of the men and women of the U.S. Border Patrol, San Diego Sector's El Cajon Station, please accept my sincere appreciation for your kind gesture during this time of loss. The condolence cards sent to us is indicative of the worldwide camaraderie that exists between all who wear the badge and keep their communities safe.

Rest assured that your kindness and support will help guide our agents and Agent Daniel Salazar's family towards closure as they mourn the loss of a dear colleague, husband, father, son, and more.

Sincerely,

Jill A. Badousek

Ju A. Burn

Acting Patrol Agent in Charge

U.S. Border Patrol | San Diego Sector

El Cajon Border Patrol Station